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Diary Dates 
Chester Zoo school trip 

Thursday 27th Jan  
 

February Half-term 
14th Feb—18th Feb 

 

 Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
Happy New Year! It's been a fabulous start to the Spring term at Masefield.                  

The children have settled extremely well and are already learning more each day. We send 
best wishes to Miss Livesey who is getting married this weekend; her married name will be 
Mrs Rose. Please keep an eye on our school twitter to see regular updates and learning in 

school! 
COVID notice 

Due to the current restrictions and guidance on isolation, there has been an impact on 
staffing across the academy. At times you may find your child is taught by someone other 
than the class teacher. All staff will be supported by senior leaders if that is the case to 

ensure every child makes excellent progress.  
If you have any concerns, please speak to Mr Done. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

On the 20th December every 
class took part in the  
Christmas Elf Run for 

 Bolton Hospice. 
We are pleased to tell you 
that a total of £2,360 was 

raised!!! 
This is an incredible effort so 

a big thank you to everyone 
who was able to donate.  

The hospice are so grateful 
for our donations each year, it 

really does make a huge  
difference.  

Reminder  
Year 5 & 6 do their gardening and forest 

school enrichment every Thursday        
afternoon. 

If your child is in either of these year 
groups please ensure they bring a 

 suitable change of outdoor clothes, this 
includes  suitable footwear e.g. Wellies or 

boots. 

Knowledge Day 
Unfortunately due to the  

current Covid-19 guidelines 
we aren't able to invite    
parents and carers in as 

planned for the knowledge 
day on Monday 17th. 

The relevant information will 
be filmed and sent home 

when it is ready. 
We are hopeful that we will 
be able to welcome parents 
in for the next scheduled 
knowledge day on Monday 

7th March. 
Apologies for any  

inconvenience this may have 
caused. 

Chester zoo 
Reception-Y6 are going on a 

trip to Chester Zoo on   
Thursday 27th Jan. 

The coaches will be leaving at 
9am so all children must be in 

school at 8:50am to  
be registered.  

 
If you are yet to send 

in payment for the 
trip please do so by 

Monday 17th. 
 

Thank you! 

Enrichment 
This term’s enrichment  

lessons are well  
underway! 


